
Thank you once again for making the Christmas fair such a huge success and helping to raise funds to 

towards out £12,000 target for new IT equipment. We now look forward to our next event – the Valentine’s 

disco on Wednesday 12th February – and hope to see many of you there. 

Following feedback we have made some changes to the format of the upcoming Valentine’s disco and so 

please take note of the following information in advance. 

- This year there will be one disco for all ages that will run 3.30-5pm. 

- Children will be divided into 3 smaller groups by year group. There will be 3 activities – the disco in 

hall 1, games in hall 2, and food in the KS1 intervention classroom. The 3 groups will all take part in 

each activity during the disco.  

- Children in EYFS and KS1 will require a parent/carer to remain on site in Hall 2 throughout the disco. 

Children in KS2 may attend unaccompanied. Please note that the yard gates will be locked once 

children not attending the disco have been dismissed and there will be no access to the disco until 

approximately 4.50pm for those parents who choose not remain on site. 

- EYFS and KS1 children will need to be collected from their normal exits at their normal finish time.  

Hall 2 will be open and may be used for children to get changed before the disco begins at 3.30.  

- KS2 children attending unaccompanied may bring a change of clothes to school with them. School 

staff will supervise separate changing areas for KS2 boys and girls before escorting them to the disco 

in Hall 1 for 3.30.  

- As previously, a café for parents and carers will run in Hall 2. The children in the disco will be 

supervised by school staff who will be there to keep an eye on everyone and bring your children out 

to you if they need you.  

- Tickets for the disco will be £3 per child and must be bought in advance via SIMS. Tickets will go on 

sale on 24th January until 10th February. Please contact the school office if you have any difficulty 

using SIMS. 

- Included in the £3 ticket price, children will be provided with a hotdog, crisps and juice. Children will 

be taken to the KS1 intervention classroom in small groups to eat. When purchasing a ticket via SIMS 

consent will be required regarding any dietary requirements. 

We hope that this has provided you with a clearer idea of how the disco will work but, as ever, if you have 

any questions please get in touch. 

Many thanks 

Friends of Rowlands Gill Primary School  


